
Good afternoon!  
We are looking for candidates for our investment internship programs and wanted to reach out given 
your role within the University. We were hoping you could highlight this opportunity to talented students 
who are looking for roles in institutional investment management.   The Retirement System Investment 
Committee (RSIC) is a fantastic place to work, with impactful assignments and competitive pay.  Since this 
is our first touch point, please do not hesitate to reach out if you want to learn more about the 
opportunity (or RSIC) to be able to share with the right students. We are also happy to facilitate the 
potential for guest speakers in the future if that would be helpful. 

For background, we are the investment arm of a $40 billion state pension with exposure to hedge 
funds, private markets, and traditional public market assets. Our analyst rotational program has 
served as a pipeline for talent within our organization for the past six years as well as a place for 
students to successfully launch careers outside of our organization. More information on our 
organization is on our website. 

To apply: 

We are currently hiring for investment interns for Summer 2023 (sophomores and juniors may 
apply).  Apply Now , Handshake job #671384 

Please note the deadline for applicants is September 30th. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 
All the best, 

Sally 

  
 

Sally Fulkert 
Director of Human Resources 
803.737.3259 | sfulkert@rsic.sc.gov | www.RSIC.sc.gov 
1201 Main Street | Suite 1510 | Columbia SC 29201 

 


